
August 15, 2018 

 

Dear PLE Family, 
 

Welcome new and returning families to the 2018 - 2019 School Year! I am very excited 
to continue serving as your Pines Lakes Elementary PTA President.  
 

I would like to take a moment to introduce our STEMazing 2018 - 2019 Pines Lakes 
Elementary PTA Board. 

President    Julia Camacho  
Vice President 1   Danielle Henry 

Vice President 2   Gisselle Rodriguez 

Recording Secretary  Iribel Corderi 
Corresponding Secretary Erika Tendrich 

Treasurer    Eleanna Taligaris 

Box Tops    Nicole Williams-Chaney 

Volunteerism   Maria Mondejar  
 

Over the summer, we have been busy planning and organizing the details for an 
eventful school year. We are thrilled to announce that we have many exciting events 
planned this year. Follow us on social media to see the adventures we will explore.  
 

Facebook: @PantherPridePLE 

Instagram: @plepantherpta 

Twitter: @PinesPTA 

Remind: Text @hg9ef to 81010 

 

Partnerships between parents, educators and children enhance children’s success.  We 
know that children learn more and have better lives when everyone in the school 
community works together. Your contribution, whether it is your time, knowledge or 
resources make a difference. Also, collecting Box Tops shows your child that you are 
interested in their education and in their school.    
 

We are always looking for help in implementing what we have planned. Our goal is to 
create a presence everyday at PLE and be a collective force for our children. We are 
also available via email at pantherprideple@yahoo.com. Please allow at least 24 hours 
for a response. 
 

Please join our PTA and consider volunteering or coming out to support our activities 
throughout the year.  With your help, it will be a PAWsome year! 
 

Julia Camacho 
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